
 

Georgia Rivers Trash Trap Funding Request 

 In 2025, Georgia Rivers has $250k in funding available for trash traps across the state with the 

intent of reducing trash and plastic pollution in waterways. Additional funding may be available 

in 2026 and 2027, so requests not funded in 2025 will be held for future consideration. Please 

provide a request for trash trap funds from Georgia Rivers with the information below. Upon 

approval of funding, you will receive a contract and funds will be transferred to you within 14 

days of signature. Grantees will be asked to report back with photos and information about the 

impact of the traps within the year after installation. Grantees will also agree to place Georgia 

Rivers’ logo on educational and promotional materials for the litter traps as well as on trap 

signage. If you have any questions, contact Dana Skelton at dana@garivers.org or 706-247-

6998. 

 

Name, Affiliation and Title of Applicant 

Address 

Phone 

Email 

● Description of Budget Line Item 

● Trap Location including a description of the size of waterway 

● Explanation of need, plan for maintenance and cleaning, efforts that may be made to 

catalog type of trash or solve source problem, any other relevant information 

● Budget and Amount of Request 

●  Priority From Highest to Lowest if request if partially funded. 
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